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Attendance  

Class Attendance 

for the period 

19-06-2023 to               

23-06-2023 

Target 97% 

 RA 96.00% 

 RB 96.67% 

 1A 95.86% 

 1M 96.33% 

 2K 96.00% 

 2Y 98.28% 

 3A 98.71% 

 3B 97.59% 

 4FS 92.33% 

 4S 92.58% 

 5D 98.21% 

 5P 98.71% 

6A 93.13% 

6F 92.58% 

Overall 

School 
95.92% 

Our attendance target is 

97% 

Please can we remind par-

ents  that any leave requests 

during term-time will be 

denied. Time taken during 

school term time may result 

in fines administered by the 

Council and may result in 

court action.   

. 

Meet the teacher 

The children will be meeting their new class teachers on      

Monday 3rd July (AM).  This will be an opportunity for the  

children to see their new classroom settings and speak with their 

new class teacher. 

 

Eid Mubarak 

We would like to wish our families that celebrated Eid this 

week, a very happy ‘Eid Mubarak!’ We hope you enjoyed your 

time with your loved ones.  

Year 6 Production 

Our Year 6 pupils will be performing their end of year         

production on Friday 7th July 2023 at 2pm and Monday 10th 

July at 10.00am.  Please can we ask that no more than two        

family members attend this event due to space restrictions and 

health & safety considerations. 

Graduation Ceremony 

Our year 6 pupils will graduate from Westminster Primary 

School on Friday 21st July 2023. We will be holding a        

graduation ceremony at school at 9.30am. We would like to 

invite a maximum of two parents/carers per pupil to this       

important event. We look forward to welcoming you to this 

very special event! 

 Uniform 

We have noticed a lot of children  have not been wearing the 

correct uniform to school recently. Please ensure that children 

are wearing the full correct uniform to school-blazers,    

sweaters and school ties. Again, we must stress that trainers 

are not part of school uniform and should not be worn unless 

your child has P.E. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fayre 

Our Parent support advisor, Mrs Khan, is requesting that if you have any toys (old or new) or bric-a-

brac and you wish to donate it to school, then she will take them from you every Friday morning at 

9.00am in the  community room.  Mrs Khan will set up a table in the summer fayre and sell these 

items to raise funds for school. 

The summer fayre will take place on 14th July 2023 from 2.30pm till 4.30pm. There will be an     

entrance fee of 20p per person.  

Please note that children will be unable to attend the fayre unless they are collected by an adult. 
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Young People’s Parliament 

Some of our children visited Rookery Primary School on Thursday 29th June to collect their Gold 

award for their citizenship project. This work organised through the Young People’s Parliament (YPP) 

forms part of the Dennis Edwards’ Citizenship Awards which is an annual event bringing together 

young people from across Birmingham and the surrounding area. Our YPP members decided to    

complete a project on the subject of parking around school. Our team did fantastically and we won the 

Gold Award!. We also have been awarded £100 which will go towards school fund. Well done to 

Umme-Habiba Umar, Afreen Rahman, Aisha Abdul-Hasnat, Aisar Abbas, Dalia Khamis and Umar 

Zubair!  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lost Property 

Lost property will be placed outside on a table every Tuesday and Thursday after school in the    

junior playground,  Please do come and have a look if your child has lost or misplaced an item of 

uniform or clothing as we have many unlabeled school uniform items that have been handed in to 

the school office. Any items that are not collected by the last week of term, will be disposed of. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEND Coffee morning                    
 

The next SEND coffee morning will take place on Monday 3rd July 2023. The main     

focus of this morning will be ‘Autism Awareness’ with Catherine Mohan from the 

Communication and Autism team coming in to speak about autism and how you can 

best support your child.  The session will begin at 9.15am. We hope to see you there! 
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Parent Information 

Coffee Morning 

The next coffee morning will be take place on Friday 7th July 2023 from 9.00am. All are welcome to 

attend!  

Courses 

We are hoping to run‘ Positive Parenting’ courses in September. If you are interested in this, please 

come and see Mrs Khan.  

Packed Lunches and Snacks 

If your child has a packed lunch during lunch time, please ensure that their lunches consist of healthy 

and balanced options. Please also remember not to send in any food items containing nuts. 

Please also note that if you do decide to send food or treats in for your child’s birthday, that we cannot 

accept chocolates such as heroes, celebrations etc as they contain chocolates with nuts.  

If children wish to bring in snacks for morning break, we request that they do not bring in packets of 

crisps and that they bring in fruit instead.  

    Dates for your diary - 2022               

 Mon 24th July:   Last day of summer term—pupils break up for summer holidays  

 Tues 25th July:   Staff training day 

 Mon 4th & 5th September: Staff training days 

 Wed 6th September:  Pupils back in school 

 Fri 27th October:   Break up for Autumn half term holiday 

 Mon 6th November:  Pupils back in school 

 


